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Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School is being forced to relocate due to a lease 

termination. While we would prefer to stay inside the GBSD boundaries, our choices 

for relocation are limited. However, we are making the best of a hard situation and 

have found a new facility that supports the inclusive vision our school has for 

extending our reach to underserved and more diverse populations - one that is 

accessible via public transportation.  

 

Please support Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School in continuing its legacy to 

support our community, families, children, and staff. 

 

 


